


Newbern Family Dental Practice
800 Northwood Park Drive

Valdosta, Georgia 31602
229/242-6202

Our practice is dedicated to quality care and exceptional service. We respect the
importance of your time and work very hard to schedule appointments that accommodate

the busy scheduling needs of all our patients. In return, we ask that patients make every
effort not to change reserved dental appointments. Broken and missed appointments
create scheduling problems for other patients, as well as the practice.

If you find that you must change your appointment, we require a minimum of 48-hours
notice so that we may accommodate another patient. A charge will be applied for broken
and missed appointments without a 48-hour advance notification. Please sign this letter
to signify that you have read and understand our office policy concerning broken

appointments.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
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